
 

 
RE : Nomination of Mr. Kujtim Paćaku 

 

 

 

In its Presidency meeting in Riga 20.08.2016, the IRU welcomed the proposal that the Cossovian MP Mr. 

Kujtim Paćaku should be nominated ambassador of Cossovia in the near future. 

 

Therefore, taking on account his long-lasting work in the fields of Rromani culture and diplomacy as a 

member of the IRU presidency and commissioner for Culture and Education, the IRU supports this proposal 

and is waiting for the day when he will be the first Rrom ambassador, a step which will be a significant 

political capital for the Republic of Cossovia and its integration into the European Union and wider – 

encompassing its relationship with the United States of America.   

 

 

 

Done in Riga, 21 of August 2016 

 

 

 

Dr. Normunds Rudevics, 

The President of IRU     

 

 

 

 


